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December 13, 2022 
 
TO: Families and Friends of FCCS 
 
MERRY CHRISTMAS! 
 
We are very excited for our Christmas concert this Thursday.  There are two production 
times at 2:00pm and then a repeat performance at 6:30pm.  
 
In prior years, parents have been allowed to pick up their students from the classrooms 
immediately after their part of the performance was finished.  However, in order to honor 
those who are still on stage or are yet to perform, students will now be required to stay in 
their classrooms throughout the entire performance.  Our students have worked very hard 
and are so excited for their family and friends to see the entire program!  We ask that you 
help them perform to their very best abilities with as few disruptions as possible.  The 
students will enjoy fun and games in their classrooms when they are not performing and may 
be picked up from their respective classrooms once the program has ended. We thank you 
for understanding this change and look forward to seeing you on Thursday. 
 
There will be a love offering taken at both performances that will go to the Fine Arts 
department. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Working for the Master Teacher, 

David Culpepper, Head of School 


